
Welcome to Pasadena Lakes Elementary School  

Panthers PTA!!! 

 

The PTA at Pasadena Lakes Elementary school would like to welcome the entire 

Pasadena Lakes’ family to the 2020-2021 academic school year. With so much uncertainty in 

the world, the one thing we can count on is our children obtaining a quality education by our 

dedicated administration, teachers and professional staff. The PTA in conjunction with the 

school, is dedicated to keeping each member up to date with all the schools’ activities and 

events. The PTA is one of the largest organizations where you have a voice while advocating for 

children. These are just a few of the many benefits of being an active member of the PTA. 

The PTA also helps to raise funds for numerous school activities throughout the school 

year. Some of the activities we support are Field Day, Teacher Appreciation Luncheon & the 5th 

grade Stepping Up ceremony and so much more. 

Your membership is paramount. A portion of each membership sold remains in the 

school. This year, Florida PTA has teamed up with MEMBERHUB. This online website is designed 

to have all information in one location. Your membership can be purchased on the site for 

$5.00 plus a small processing fee. We plan to sell T-shirts, Face masks, Lanyards & Pizza Hut/ 

Dominos/Subways cards, etc. Please check out our online store at 

https://pasadenapawsome.new.memberhub.store/store.  Membership also has it benefits. 

Your membership makes you eligible for some great discounts all while helping the school. You 

may enjoy taking advantage of discounted tickets to Legoland, AARP, Hertz and many others. 

To take advantage of the various discounts, just go to floridapta.org/member-perks and pta.org 

and look under about pta-member benefits for all the discounts and offers.  

With your ongoing help, dedication and support, this school year can truly be the best 

one EVER!!! If you have any questions, comments &/or concerns, regarding your membership, 

please contact me at (347) 743-1339 or email at the PTA’s email address. 

pasadenalakespantherspta2020@gmail.com 

 

Sincerely, 

Beverly Y. McClain 

PTA President 2020-21 
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